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Preferred salutation of reader,

I think the introduction of a deposit-return scheme is welcome. Plastic waste is such a huge issue and there
are many necessary interventions required to address it. This proposal should be implemented and
complemented by further measures aimed at reducing plastic waste a priori.

Feom my reading of the consultation documents I believe the centralised operation model would be the
better option. A deposit of 20c seems like an appropriate amount. It would be great to see glass bottles
included in the DRS also.

Kind regards,







